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Attendance 
 

Last week’s overall 

attendance was 94.2%. This 

is just 1.8% short of our 

96% target which is the 

national expectation for 

schools.  Sycamore was the 

highest class with 98.4% 

and both Elm and Pine 

achieved over 97% so well 

done to both classes. Our 

100% attendance £10 

Amazon vouchers winners 

last week were: Jacob, & 

Harvey (EYFS), Oliver & 

Mikey (KS1), and Wesley & 

Jack (KS2). Well done to 

these children.  

 

School Term Dates 2022 – 23 
Half term  Mon 13th – Frid 17th Feb 
Pupils return: Mon 20th February 
Term ends:  Fri 31st March 

Summer term 2023 
Pupils return Tues 18th April 
May Day  Mon 1st May 
Bank Holiday Mon 8th May 
Half term  Mon 29th May– Mon 5th Jun 
Pupils return Tues 6th June 
Term ends: Wed 19th July 

 
 

 

 

 Millbrook Newsletter 
Dates for Diaries 

Mon 20th Feb – children return to school 
Tues 21st Feb – Beth Tweddle gymnastics 
Wed 22nd – Maple at KHS for dance 
Thurs 23rd Feb – Cherry – CLC – Stop Motion 
Studio, 
Frid 24th Feb – Mini Police visit to Police 
Museum 
Tues 28th Feb – NEU Industrial Action – Only 
Elm, Cedar, Cherry, Maple, Hazel, and 
Sycamore pupils to attend 
Wed 1st Mar - Maple at KHS for dance 
Thurs 2nd Mar – Cherry out at Pizza express, 
Cedar – CLC – Modern Tales, Y5/6 Kirkby 
League football at KHS 
Frid 3rd Mar – World Book – dress up as a 
scientist. Hazel Class Assembly 9:00am 
Mon 6th Mar – Cedar out at Pizza express 
Thurs 9th – Willow – CLC – Modern Tales 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy Birthday       

Happy birthday to the following pupils 
who celebrate their birthdays 
between 11 February and 2nd March 
 
Blossom – Sienna & Adam 
 
Pine – Lillie, Carter, Esme, Wiktoria & Marty 
 
Cedar – Marnie & Max 
 
Maple – Kayden 
 
Holly – Brooke, Deacon & Gracey 
 
Sycamore – Riley, Michael & Iyla 
 

Dear Parents, 
  Now we are at the end of the first Spring half 
term. Staff and children have worked really hard, and I 
hope they all have a lovely week break.  

I have been very pleased with first half of the 
year at Millbrook in terms of standards, behaviour, and 
uniform. The vast majority of children wear the full 
correct uniform for both lessons (shirt, tie, black 
shoes) and PE (red polo shirt, school jumper / 
cardigan, black sports trousers). This week I spoke to a 
small number of children who were wearing coloured 
sports tops. This is not allowed. All children have a 
jumper or cardigan and must wear this. If parents have 
any problems with uniform supply, please contact 
school and we will try to help you.  

A number of classes have visited Kirkby 
gallery to see the new Thomas Judge display and the 
trips have been very enjoyable and beneficial. Next 
half term all children from Year 2 to 6 will visit 
Liverpool Philharmonic Hall to experience a music 
event. All nursery, reception and Year 1 pupils had a 
music event this week in school which they thoroughly 
enjoyed.  

We look forward to seeing everyone back at 
8:50am on Monday 20th February.  

JMMaloney 
 

 

Issue 10– 10th February 2023 

Rainbow Childcare 
Rainbow childcare- for further 

information 
0151 548 0893 

info@rainbowchildcare.kirkby. 

org.uk. 
 

Child of the Week  

 

Blossom– Evie, Kaleb, Scarlett & Lee 

Elm -Cohan & Luan 

Pine – Harley &Wiktoria  

Willow – Bobby & William 

Cedar – Elisha & Luca 

Cherry – Lola & Lorenzo 

Maple – Bella & Charlie 

Holly – Deacon & Annie Leigh  

Hazel – Olivia 

Chestnut –Maisie & Harriet 

Sycamore – Harvey & Jack 

Mrs Williams – Sophia & Max  

Mrs Chambers – Sonny & Mya 

 

 100% Autumn Attendance 
Congratulation to: Bobby and Luan who 

achieved 100% attendance in the Autumn 
term (sorry we missed you from last week’s 

newsletter) 

Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day is on Friday 17th March and as 

usual we will do some fun activities and some 

fundraising. We have sent for a pack of ideas and 

resources. Year 6 will hold a cake sale during the 

week, and we hope you can all contribute cakes 

towards this nearer the time. Usually, we can sell 

red noses but unfortunately, we cannot this year. 

The materials the red noses are made of are not 

suitable for children under seven so obviously, we 

will not bring any unsuitable items in school that 

could harm our younger children.  
  

 

World Book Day 

This year we are focussing our day around 

‘Scientists, Discoveries, and Inventions.’ We 

will be inviting children to dress up as their 

favourite book character or a famous 

scientist/inventor to help us celebrate. 

Hopefully, your child will join in with this as 

in the past our book days have been a huge 

success. The children will be taking part in 

various activities throughout the day with a 

focus on fiction and non-fiction science books 

related to our theme. 

Book tokens will be sent out on this day for 

the children to purchase their free book from 

selected stores. Check out the World Book 

Day website for more information. 

 

 

 

Please note that all children 
should be on the playground 
for 8:50am so they can go in as 
soon as the doors open. Too 
many children are arriving at 
the gate after this time which 
means some miss the door and 
are registered late.  
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